
Year 4 PLANS FOR THE WEEK 
Week Commencing: 10/02/25  

 
 

 
This week’s plans 

 
English 
The children will write their own set of instructions 
for a ‘How to train a dragon manual.’ 
 
Maths 
In maths this week, we will be looking at how to 
work out the perimeter of different shapes. We will 
also be using the perimeter and knowledge of 
shapes to find out missing lengths. 
Please find the maths knowledge organisers for  
Year 4 here: 
https://boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk/curriculum/maths/ 
 
Geography 
In Geography we will be reflecting on what we have 
learnt about Scandinavia.  
 
 
Computing 
In computing this half term the children will be 
learning how to design their own websites. 
 
Art 
We will be creating a dragon eye piece of art.  
 
RE 
This half term we will be studying humanism. 
 
 
Spellings 
This weeks spellings are:  
​
Knowledge  
Example 
 Library  
Allowed 
 Steal 
 Particular 
 Calendar  
Wallet 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GENERAL REMINDERS: 
If your child has a pair of binoculars at home,  
Mrs Sweetland would like the children to bring 
them in on Wednesday for a bird watch count.  
 
Homework is weekly this half term. Please return 
homework on Monday so books can be looked at 
and go out again with new homework on 
Wednesday 
 
PE Will be on a Monday this half term children 
should come to school wearing their PE kit. 
Please ensure children have appropriate clothing 
for the conditions/ location. As we are doing 
Gymnastics this half term the children are 
required to be barefoot so wearing socks would 
be preferable to save time. 
 
School day: 
Classroom door opens: 8:35 
Registration: 8:45 
End of day: 3:10-3:20 
 
Each day your child will need: 
- Pencil case 
- Water bottle 
- Reading book and reading record 
 
Please ensure that your child’s pencil case 
includes: 
A blue handwriting pen (no Biros) 
A pencil 
Glue stick 
Rubber 
Child safe scissors 
Ruler 
A few colouring pencils 
 
Swimming 
Swimming will be on a Wednesday morning. 
Your child will need their swimwear, towel, 
swim hat and goggles. 
 
PE 
PE will be on a Monday afternoon. Please send 
your child into school in their PE kit on this day. 
This term we will be focusing on tag rugby.  
 
 
Strings 
On Tuesdays, please can you drop your 
instrument in the Bull Hall in the morning before 
going to your classroom.  The children will bring 
their instrument home from their classroom at 
the end of the day. 

 

https://boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk/curriculum/maths/

